
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission Ave., P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, WA 99220-0500 

Telephone: 509-489-0500 

Toll Free:   800-227-9187 

June 22, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

Re:   Docket No. UE-220770 – Petition of Avista Corporation For an Amended Order Approving 

Its Revised Four-Year Demand and Resource Supply Forecast Pursuant to the Climate Commitment 

Act 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On October 20, 2022, Avista filed with the Commission a petition for an order approving its 

four-year demand and resource supply forecast pursuant to RCW 70A.65.120, the Climate 

Commitment Act. On December 27, 2022, Avista filed a revised petition and on January 24, 2023, 

the Commission issued Oder 01 granting the Company’s petition. The Company hereby petitions the 

Commission for an amended order approving a revised four-year demand and resource supply 

forecast, which it requests a decision to be made on its petition as early as possible. The Department 

of Ecology has stated they need an approved revised forecast by July 30, 2023, in order to determine 

Avista’s final no-cost allowance allocation for the period of 2023-2026. 

Please note that Attachment A includes CONFIDENTIAL information and should be 

treated as CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 480-07-160. If you have any questions regarding this filing, 

please contact me at (509) 495-2782 or shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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